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8 Bank Buildings, Milford, Belper DE56 0QJ
Offers Over £350,000 Freehold



• Beautiful Stone Cottage

• Views Across The Derwent Valley and Beyond

• Two Reception Rooms

• Fitted Breakfast Kitchen

• Two/Three Bedrooms

• Luxury Fitted Shower Room

• Magnificent Large Gardens To Both Front and Rear of Property

• Character Features

• Located Between Duffield and Belper

• Viewing Absolutely Essential

CHARMING TWO/THREE BEDROOM STONE COTTAGE – MAGNIFICENT LARGE PRIVATE GARDENS –

OPEN VIEWS

The cottage is situated in the heart of Milford’s conservation area and enjoys many character features

and is nicely situated between Duffield and Belper - VIEWING A MUST!

The Location
The historic and 'Britain in Bloom' award winning village of Milford has an excellent range of amenities

available locally. The City of Derby is approximately seven miles to the South providing a superb

range of facilities including leisure centres, schools at all levels and the intu shopping centre.

The market town of Belper is approximately two miles away and offers a broad range of facilities

including a supermarket and a range of quality delis and restaurants. Milford is also noted for its

village inns, reputable primary school and is also one mile away from the village of Duffield, again

offering a good range of amenities including a railway station.

This superb location offers fast access to the A6 and A38 leading to the M1 motorway and is also in the

Derbyshire countryside with the River Derwent providing some delightful country walks.

The Accommodation

Ground Floor

Entrance Porch
3'10" x 2'7" (1.17 x 0.81)

With entrance door, quarry tiled flooring and internal oak latched door opening into the lounge.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Lounge
12'2" x 11'7" (3.71 x 3.55)

With stone fireplace with exposed brick surrounds

incorporating log burning stove and raised stone hearth,

charming quarry tiled flooring, high ceiling, radiator, doublecharming quarry tiled flooring, high ceiling, radiator, double

glazed window with leaded finish with views to the front and

internal oak latched door opening to split-level staircase

which leads to the first floor.

Inner Lobby
With under-stairs storage cupboard, double glazed obscure leaded window and concealed boiler.

Dining Room
12'7" x 6'7" (3.86 x 2.03)

With high ceiling, spotlights to ceiling, radiator and double

glazed French doors opening onto slate tiled patio area with

steps leading to superb large private garden.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Breakfast Kitchen
12'4" x 7'5" (3.78 x 2.27)

With double inset corner stainless steel sink unit with chrome

mixer tap, base units with drawer and cupboard fronts, tiled

splash-backs, wall and base fitted units with matching

worktops, Rangemaster cooker with extractor hood over,

integrated slimline dishwasher, space for fridge/freezer and

plumbing for automatic washing machine. Small breakfast

bar area, tiled effect flooring, radiator, high ceiling,

spotlights to ceiling, internal oak latched door, double glazed

window with aspect to the rear, glazed door giving access

to slate tiled patio which in turn leads to the large private

garden and double glazed leaded window to front with far

reaching views and deep tiled sill.

Firrst Floor

Landing
With radiator, spotlights to ceiling and double glazed window with leaded finish.

Double Bedroom One
12'2" x 12'0" (3.73 x 3.66)

With charming display cast iron period style fireplace, high

ceiling, radiator, pleasant far reaching views to front, double

glazed window with leaded finish, access to the roof space

and oak internal latched door.

Double Bedroom Two
12'4" x 10'7" (3.78 x 3.23)

With charming display cast iron period style fireplace, high

ceiling, radiator, pleasant far reaching views, double glazed

window with leaded finish and aspect to the front and oak

internal latched door.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Garden Room/Bedroom Three
11'8" x 8'7" (3.57 x 2.62)

With gas fire, feature vaulted ceiling, double glazed sash

style window to side, double glazed French doors opening

onto sun patio and private rear garden and internal oak

latched door.

Luxury Shower Room
9'8" x 7'5" (2.97 x 2.27)

With walk-in double shower enclosure with chrome fittings

including shower, fitted wash basin with chrome fittings and

fitted storage cupboard beneath, low level WC, wall

mounted fitted mirrored medicine cabinet with glass display

shelving, tiled flooring, light tunnel, spotlights to ceiling,

heated towel rail/radiator and useful built-in storage

cupboard.

Roof Space
There is boarded roof space with loft ladder.

Gardens
This particular cottage benefits from gardens to the front and rear of the property and can only be

appreciated when viewed.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Front Garden
The property is set back from the pavement edge behind a

charming stone wall and slate tiled flooring, outside light and

wheelie bin store.

Immediately in front of the property and across the road is

another additional front garden to the property which again

has a natural charming stone wall, hand gate and the

gardens consist of several levels with gravel beds, sleepers,

pathway, trees, shrubs and has views of the river Derwent

and beyond.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Rear Garden
To the rear of the property is a large private garden. From

the garden room/bedroom three is a raised patio area

providing a pleasant sitting out and entertaining space which

leads to a lawned garden with three sheds and towards the

top of the garden is a lovely raised decking area with fire pit

area maximising the superb views across the Derwent

Valley and beyond.

Council Tax Band - B
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